John of gaunt Wingfield road Trowbridge Wiltshire

County Hall,

Bethesda Road,

Trowbridge, Wiltshire

BA14 8JN

Dear council

We are doing a campaign on child slavery and that more fair trade chocolate should be sold in big supermarkets, we are worried that they are selling the products of child slavery to local people in Trowbridge. We want you to encourage local shops to use more Fairtrade products so that it helps reduce the risk of child slavery.

We want all the local shops to sell fair-trade chocolate to try and stop child slavery happening from the world and in Africa.

Lots of people agree with us and we've been doing petitions in school and the local area to show how many people do agree with us. We have 46 Signatures already and are still getting more. We have enclosed a copy of our petition with this letter. We also have 145 people following our campaign on Instagram and Twitter. This shows how many people think this is an important issue.

We would like to know if you would join us in this campaign to make local shops sell only Fairtrade chocolate.

Yours sincerely,

Dylan Jones, Brad Mould & Georgia Forester.